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Update 1 August 2019 

 

Corps of Cadets updates and the Institute for Leadership and Strategic Studies (ILSS) annual report can be found here:  
http://ung.edu/institute-leadership-strategic-studies/updates-reports.php 

 

General Townsend, 
UNG ’82, relinquished 
command of the Army 
Training and Doctrine 
Command on 21 June 
2019 at Ft. Eustis, VA, 
and assumed command 
of U.S. Africa Command 
on 26 July 2019 in 
Stuttgart, Germany.  

One hundred twenty-two cadets attended 
the Army ROTC Advanced Camp at Ft. 
Knox, KY, a 31-day training event 
designed to assess a cadet’s leadership 
ability and potential to serve as a 
commissioned officer. In addition, cadets 
participated in military training: 9 air 
assault school, 8 airborne school, 1 
mountain warfare, 1 jungle operations, 22 
Cadet Troop Leader Training in various 
Army units, and 2 Nurse Summer 
Training Program (interning in Army hospitals). 

In June and July, cadets travelled abroad for an 
exchange with the National University of Public 
Service in Hungary; for internships in Germany, 
Japan, Estonia, and Latvia; and for Army ROTC 
service learning programs in Estonia, Peru, and 
Senegal. 

Twenty-one cadets are expected to 
commission on 2 August, including 9 
regular Army, 5 Army National Guard, 1 
Army Reserve, and 6 not yet determined. 
With 26 commissioned in December, 58 
commissioned in May, and 21 in Aug, 
the total for the year is 105. UNG has 
commissioned over 320 cadets in the 
past 3 years.  

 

Registration is open for our 4th Annual Symposium 
or go.ung.edu/ilss-symposium 
Great speakers, including MG (Ret) Bob Scales  

The Institute for Leadership & Strategic Studies continues 
to expand global learning experiences for our cadets. We 
now have exchange agreements with 11 foreign military 
academies. This fall, we will have 5 cadets from the 
Republic of China (Taiwan) Military Academy, two from 
the Argentine Military Academy, and 2 from the Hungarian 
National University of Public Service in the Corps of 
Cadets. One cadet from ROCMA will spend all four years 
in the Corps and commission into the Taiwanese Army. 

Help us recruit! If you know any high school sophomore, junior, or senior (or the parent of) who is considering a military 
program in college, please tell them to come to National leadership Challenge Weekend on 1-3 November 2019 to learn 
about the Corps of Cadets at UNG!  More info:  https://ung.edu/military-college-admissions/visit/nlc.php 

Georgia Gold, American Treasure development initiative is a fundraiser for the sole benefit of the Corps of Cadets.  With a 
goal of $93,145,000, the vision is to “Secure and strengthen the Corps of Cadets at the University of North Georgia”.  All 
contributions benefitting Cadets will count toward our goal. Contact Phil Collins at phil.collins@ung.edu. We encourage 
alumni, friends and family of the Corps to participate in this vital fundraising effort.  https://unggive.org/corps-of-cadets/ 
If you’re interested in hearing more about the Institute for Leadership and Strategic Studies, and you are visiting Dahlonega 
we’d like to schedule a one-hour personal briefing for you.  Please contact Keith Antonia at keith.antonia@ung.edu 
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